
Staff Advisory Committee to the President 
November 17, 2011, 1:30 p.m. 

 
 

Present: Brooke Dedmon, Patrena Hicks, Kaye Loftis (chair), Randal McCloud, Donna Russell, 
Randa Thompson, Donna Warren, Denette Way 
 
Others Present: President Bell, Mike Cowan, Terri Taylor 
 
President’s Comments 
President Bell opened the meeting with a greeting and announced that the TTU football team had 
a chance to claim the OVC championship for the first time since 1975. Given that the team wins, 
TTU will host a postseason game at Tucker Stadium. 
 
TTU will host the Legislative Forum on Tuesday, November 29, 2011. Attendees will include 
Upper Cumberland legislators, TBR Regents, along with the TBR Chancellor and Vice 
Chancellor.  Legislative priorities for the year in order of importance are: 
 

1. TTU Science Building 
2. 



SAC Meeting 


